From: Steve Lathrop [slathrop@Iwhsd.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 4:41 PM

To: Neil Caulkins

Cc: Mark D. McClain; Alan Crankovich; Paul Jewell; Greg Zempel
Subject: RE: Suncadia LOC

Attachments: DOCO068.pdf; 7415382.pdf; 7415381.pdf

Attached please find the second amendments to the two letters of credit extending their expiration dates to November 5,
2010. This additional time should be sufficient to allow the final refinancing documents, now being circulated, to be signed
and the transaction closed and still leave more than 30 days prior to the expiration date of the letters. These amendments
also provide for the immediate increase of one LC to $5.5MM and reduction of the other to $500,000 as per the settlement
agreement. However, as | advised Neil earlier this week, the bank will require the county to approve the increase and
decrease, respectively, as reflected on the documents and return them to the bank. Also as anticipated, these documents
have been sent by the bank directly to the county—presumably to “Paul Bennett” at public works. Please have someone
watch for them and let me know when they have arrived.

| will attend the commissioners’ meeting Tuesday at which time | would ask that the county approve the changes. Although, |
see no need to actually amend the settlement agreement so long as their expiration is more than 30 days hence, it is certainly
appropriate for a status update. Thank you for your continued patience.

F. Steven Lathrop, Attorney at Law

Lathrop, Winbauer, Harrel, Slothower & Denison, LLP

201 West Seventh Avenue

P.O. Box 1088

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Direct Telephone: 509-925-5622; Direct Fax: 509-925-3861 Mobile: 206-799-0728

Telephone: 509-925-6916; Fax: 509-962-8093

steve@Ilwhsd.com

NOTICE: This e-mail message and its attachments are confidential and/or attorney work product and subject to the attorney-client
communication privilege. This e-mail is being transmitted to and is intended only for the use of the recipient named above.
Reading, disclosure, discussion, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this email, attachments to this email and the information
contained herein by anyone other than the named recipient or his or her employees or agents is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and/or destroy the original and all
copies of the e-mail.

From: Neil Caulkins [mailto:neil.caulkins@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 11:43 AM

To: Steve Lathrop

Cc: Mark D. McClain; Alan Crankovich; Paul Jewell; Greg Zempel
Subject: Suncadia LOC

Dear Steve,

| have been directed by my client to advise you that on this coming Tuesday’s agenda session (Sept. 7t at 10:00am) the
Kittitas County Board of County Commissioners will be taking up the question of its action as to Suncadia’s LOC's. If the
County has received, prior to Tuesday’s agenda, replacement LOC’s (not merely applications for replacement) that are merely
for one month, then the BOCC will need to decide whether it is in the County’s best interest to amend the Settlement
Agreement to allow for such or whether it is in the County’s best interest to call the existing LOC’s. Should the County not
receive replacement LOC'’s by its Tuesday agenda, it will take up the question of who to authorize to call the LOC’s. We look
forward to your participation in Tuesday’s agenda session.

Neil Caulkins
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